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Minutes Eco-Ranger Meeting
                                Tuesday 24th  March 2015
                                        2.15pm -3.15 pm

Present: Meredith, Limoni, Lauren, Niall, Alice, Isaac, George, Mhairi, Poppy, Archie, Leo, Mrs Hague, Mrs Butterworth and Mr Van Schie.
	· We looked at the results of the energy check sheet that was handed out in the last meeting and calculated the classes that came in 1st, 2nd and 3rd place. The certificates were prepared for those classes. We decided that we would postpone recording in the Summer months. 
· Stamps from old envelopes are still being collected; these will be counted and sent to the RNIB to help raise funds.
· Parents have sent some ink cartridges in from a provided list to recycle. This scheme is run by ‘The Recycling Factory,’ and donates money to the PDSA.
· Archie asked if we could have a box to put used batteries in. Mrs Butterworth will make one. It was decided, the stamp, ink cartridge and battery recycling boxes would be put under the Eco-ranger notice-board as our inside recycling centre.
· The recycling homework was very successful. The children from Year 1 -6 made a piece of art from recycled materials. Each class choose  their best pieces and these were judged  by representatives from the governors, teachers, teaching assistants and the Eco-rangers and Mr Wilde. A 1st, 2nd, 3rd prize was given. 
· We monitored recycling in school by,

      -  investigating the contents of the recycled bins and waste bins from
         each classroom.  
      - litter picking. 
               - checking if some paper put in the recycling bins could be reused

                  i.e.as scrap paper.
O            Our results showed that all classes use their recycling bins and have

               scrap paper drawers to re-use paper.  Only a small amount of litter 
               was found, most could not be recycled. It was found that a few items
               had been put in  the wrong bins.  Eco-rangers will remind their 

               classes.
· On the 17th March KS2 children participated in recycling workshops. Year 3/4 made notebooks and Year 5/6 made wallets.
· Parents brought in their unwanted textiles, mobile phones and small electricals for recycling on the 18th March as part of Wastebuster scheme.
· Each eco-ranger now has a folder to put the minutes from our meetings in. Eco-rangers after each meeting are to feedback to their class what had been discussed and actions to take place. 
· Plans for next term were discussed.

· Participating in ‘Project Sunflower,’ growing sunflowers for a bed in the Sensory Garden in Jephson Gardens.
· Installing a nest box camera which will relay images onto a computer.

· Improving the allotment and pond area and outside the school.

     Date of next meeting: Tuesday 12th May 2:15- 3:15 pm in the allotment. 

	      Action By 
Eco-rangers

Mhairi, Alice and Mrs Butterworth

Mrs Butterworth

Eco-rangers/ Mr Wilde/ Mr Van Schie/ Miss Falconer/ Mrs Butterworth and 
Mrs Hague
Eco-rangers/Mr Van Schie/ Miss Falconer/ Mrs Butterworth and 

Mrs Hague
Eco-rangers
Eco-rangers

Mrs Hague to send Minutes to all staff.
Archie to talk to Mr Geddes on how the camera works.
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